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Date: 4/3/2024 Job#: 221125 
 
To:  Reva Kakaria 
 Assistant Planner 
 County of Santa Clara 
 70 West Hedding Street 
 San Jose, CA 95110 
 408.299.5792   reva.kakaria@pln.sccgov.org  
  
Re: Responses to incomplete letter dated 12/19/2023 
Project Address: 0 Grove Road, Los Gatos – APN 558-06-029 
Plan Review Number: PLN22-192 
 
Planning: 

1. The fees have been paid. 
Geology: 

2. The Geology report addendum is included in the resubmittal. 
Fire Marshal Office: 

3. After further review with the water company, the water main along the road will be only 2” in diameter 
and extended from the nearest wharf hydrant. Please see included letter from the water company with 
the sizes and locations. Since the water line is not adequately sized for a standard hydrant, the wharf 
hydrant and tank remain. 

4. See response to comment 3. 
5. See response to comment 3. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 

David Faria, PE 
MH engineering Co. 
Office: (408) 779-7381 Ext. 246 
davidf@mhengineering.com 


